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The Procter & Gamble Distributing Company 
Mason Business Center 

8700 Mason Montgomery Road, Mason, Ohio  45040 

 
 
 

  Date:  June 24, 2010 
 
 
To: Our Valued Customers 
 
Subject:  Product Recall and Discontinuation of VapoSpray 4 Hour Decongestant Nasal Spray 
by Sinex 
 
As a precautionary measure P&G is voluntarily recalling and discontinuing shipment of all 
unexpired lots of VapoSpray 4 Hour Decongestant Nasal Spray by Sinex (Item UPC 3-23900-
00082-7).  Prior to July 2009, this product was sold as Sinex Nasal Spray (same item UPC).   
 
P&G is also voluntarily recalling Sinex Ultra Fine Mist pump (Item UPC 3-23900-00085-8) 
containing the same 4 Hour formula.  P&G previously discontinued and stopped shipping this 
item in June 2009. 
 
We are taking this precautionary step after finding that the product formulation may not meet the 
expiration date on the package.   This is a voluntary recall and not a result of consumer 
complaints.  This product is sold only in the U.S. 
 
THIS RECALL DOES NOT AFFECT ANY OTHER VICKS OR SINEX PRODUCTS 
 
Your P&G sales representative will provide additional information and answer related questions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this situation may cause you.  P&G is taking the necessary 
steps to ensure our product quality meets customer expectations.  As always, the safety of our 
consumers comes first, so we are taking precautionary action. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Colleen Jay 
Vice President 
P&G Personal Health Care, North America 
 


